INDIANA UNIVERSITY

BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY

Maréh 30 ,19’62 .
Dear Professor Mora:

It was good to hear from you and I appreclate
very much your kind note. It was a pleasure to have youf visit
with us;I feel that we are kindred minds and that® we can communicate
as friends. I do hope there will be other opportunities in the
near future for us to meet and talk things over®%I shodd like nothing
better. Perhaps,in view of our conversatlion,if you hear of @
suitable position in the East you may bear me in mind;I should be
interested in a change of intellectucl climate more congenial to
my interests and personal and spiritual needs.

With kindest regards and besat wishes,
- Cordisyly yours,
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